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Shelburne Legion News

	By Lesa Peat

 

We will be starting another renovation project this week in the Warriors Hall.

This will not interfere with Bingo on Monday evenings; it will, however, interfere with wings.

There will be NO wings on July 1, Canada Day, as we would like everybody to help support the Town of Shelburne's event at Fiddle

Park and we will be closing at 4 p.m

The July 15 wing night will be held in our Museum Room. Since this is a much smaller room, children have no opportunity to run

and play. We ask parents to PLEASE keep your children with you at your table and be mindful for the others that enjoy coming to

wings.

We're sorry for any inconveniences during this very large project.

Happy Summer, everyone!
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